
DIOCESE OF THE ARMENIAN CHURCH OF AMERICA 
UfloU~\.onPfl.n}'\ra-fl}'\\.o ~USnB U.trbPf14U.8fl U.Pb}'\blbU.\.o ra-btrfl 

Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

July 1, 1996 

Yeretzgin Patricia Buttero, Chairman 
Women's Guild Central Council 
1904 Stanley Street 
New Britain, CT 06053 

Dear Yeretzgin Patricia: 

At the last session of the Diocesan Council which met on June 28, 
1996, we presented the Annual Report of the Women's Guild Annual 
Assembly and the results of your election. The Council 
unanimously accepted the elections and herewith ratified your new 
Tivan. The content of the minutes of your Assembly will be 
reviewed and addressed at the next Diocesan Council meeting on 
July 19, 1996. 

We pray for your continued fruitbearing works in the ministry of 
our Holy Mother Church. 

With prayers, 

~'o~ .. \{.~~~~ 
Archbishop Khajag Barsamian 
Primate 
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